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Provider Alert: Fraud, Waste & Abuse (FWA)  
Prevention & Reporting 

At the Alameda Alliance for Health (Alliance), we are committed to building and maintaining 
our valuable community and provider partnerships. In support of those relationships, the 
Alliance promotes the prevention, detection, and resolution of fraud, waste and abuse (FWA), 
and other unlawful activities in and around healthcare.  

Health care fraud costs taxpayers billions of dollars each year and endanger the health of our 
communities. If you are aware of actual or suspected illegal activity, unethical business practices 
or other suspicious activity regarding our health plan, our providers, vendors, or members, 
please report it immediately by using one of the following methods: 

1. Call the Alliance Compliance Department Hotline (NEW): 1.844.587.0810  
2. Email the Alliance Compliance Department: compliance@alamedaalliance.org 
3. Visit the Alliance website: www.alamedaalliance.ethicspoint.com 
4. Call the Medi-Cal Fraud and Abuse Hotline: 1.800.822.6222 

We appreciate your help in fighting, preventing, and detecting healthcare FWA. The Alliance is 
committed to complying with all applicable federal and state laws addressing false claims, 
including the Federal False Claims Act, the California False Claims Act and the Deficit Reduction 
Act of 2005 (Section 6032). 

Thank you for your continued partnership and for providing high-quality care to our members 
and the community. 
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